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FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 8, 2011

TO: Honorable Harold V. Dutton Jr., Chair, House Committee on Urban Affairs 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2076 by Rodriguez, Eddie (Relating to the authority of a municipality or county to 
contract with a vendor for the collection of certain debts.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to authorize the governing body of a municipality 
or the commissioners court of a county to contract with a public or private vendor for the collection of 
debts owed to the municipality or county relating to a civil case if the debt is more than 60 days 
overdue. A collection fee may be charged to the vendor for not more than 30 percent of the debt 
collected and may be used only to compensate the vendor who collects the debt.

There could be a positive fiscal impact to a local governmental entity for the collection of unpaid civil 
court costs, fines and fees, but the amount would vary and would likely be partially offset depending 
on the amounts owed and the costs incurred.

Source Agencies:
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